Ashdale 75 Westport Parade,
Secondary College Darch WA 6065

T 9302 7100
F 9302 7188
W www.ashdalesc.wa.edu.au
An Independent Public School

“Achieving a Positive Future”

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Ashdale Secondary College is leading the way in Science, Technology, Engineering and
Mathematics (STEM) education through the development of a creative, exciting curriculum.
Through a shared vision, the Ashdale Cluster is committed to strengthening STEM skills across
the K-12 learning environment.

Following the success of our 2016 STEM Girls Day Camp, we are inviting Year 4, 5 & 6 girls from
the Ashdale Cluster primary schools to attend Ashdale Secondary College on Saturday 17 June
2017 from 8.30am — 3.00pm to explore and inspire them in STEM fields.

The girls will have the opportunity to network with fellow students from the area, develop shared
connections and find common interests. They will take part in a hands-on, exciting STEM
related project that will inspire their creativity, innovation, teamwork and leadership skills. The
project will be based on an environmental need and they will understand that they can make a
difference in the world, no matter what age.

Twelve inspirational female mentors from STEM industries and further education will be here to
work with the girls and articulate that STEM related careers involve communication and
connection, which allows them to have a positive impact on their communities and environment.

It has been identified globélly that at least 75% of the jobs of the future will be STEM related.

We are aiming to inspire confidence in STEM fields in our Cluster primary school girls so that
their interest in these areas and their prospects in the work force of the future increases.

DAY CAMP DETAILS

Date: Saturday 17 June 2017
Time: 8.30am — 3.00pm
Location: Ashdale Secondary College

Creative Lab, Learning Hub
Cost: Free

What to bring: Water bottle, jacket
Register by: Wednesday 7 June 2017

Please register on the STEM Girls Day Camp Eventbrite invitation at https://goo.gl/BH6WxL.

Places are limited. If the registration limit has been reached and you would like to be placed on the
waiting list, please email deborah.yates@education.wa.edu.au.

Yours sincerely

Deborah Yates
STEM Coordinator — Primary

9 May 2017

E ashdale.sc@education.wa.edu.au



"ne‘npa‘em uoilesnpagsalel yeliogsp peiuod aseald ‘ssuinbua 104
2102 3unr /£ Kepsaupap) Aq TRM9HE/[670007/:5d1Y 1e Is1sibay

wdop g - wepeg ‘210z aunr /| Aepinles

g7 2A13DaL) ‘abajjo) Aibpuo2as appysy
JLNLILSNI INFLS FTVAHSY

‘spjely INTLS Ul s|jjs diysiepes| pue jiomuses)
‘uonesouu) Jeyy Bumoib ‘3osfoid pjiom jeal e @jeaid pue
uBisep ‘eyebnsanul Aoy se pabusjjeyo pue pasiewwl aie s|ID

‘uoneonpae Jeywun} Bupowoid
'spjay IWTLS ulyum uopenouul pue Aiunpoddo ybnoayy
suspns opInb siojuaw pue sisxeads 3sanb ajeway [euonelidsuj

-dwed Aep spib jje ue 1e sspiAOE
(INALS) sonewsyiepy pue BuussuiBug ABojouyos| "sousidg
ul oBebus sjooyds Lewud Jsisn|D sjepysy woy spIb g Jes)

-sepjunuoddo Jsaied pue uoledNpPs

119y} PUB “8210PHOM INO JO AISISAIP 91mnj 8y} IO} [elussss S|
W3S o3ul spib Buwndsu) “ppom Jiey3 ul aney ued spib jey; 1edu)
angisod ay3 pue |31 S Jo @ouepoduul 913 83e]ISUOWSP SN

iW3LS Si 434S 1S¥Id FHL
‘abupyd aanisod p 1of ‘pjiom ay3
01 21NqLIIUOI puD 31D10GD]]02 ‘@1DaJd UDI S}D

JLNLILSNI WFLS FTVAHSY
P N ANNC £L AVAINLYS

F2p At
A O s b i sua i

dINVO AVA sy

STHID WaLs |~ g

dIAIVD AVd

3030 Atepuodss

a1epuysy STHID INTLS




